
DURACK SCHOOL 

DURACK SCHOOL 

21st September 2022 

From the Principal 

The wearing of a school uniform by students is a compulsory requirement of the NT Department of 
Education (DoE). The Durack School Uniform and Dress Code Policy has been established after 
consultation with key stakeholders and has been formulated to meet the needs of students, their 
families and the school, in line with the DoE ‘Sun Safe Policy’ and ‘Uniform Dress Code’.  

The intention of the policy is to: 

Promote equity, belonging and self-respect. 
Contribute to the tone, pride and high expectations of the school. 
Be cost effective for parents and caregivers. 
 



Important Dates 

• Thursday 22nd September—

Public Holiday 

• Friday 23rd September— 

Last Day Term 3 

• Monday 10th October—First 

Day of Term 4 

• Monday 14th November– 

World Kindness Day 

• Wednesday 16th              

November—NT Learning 

Commission Excursion 

• Thursday 27th—September 

Board Meeting 

• Wednesday 7th December—

Year 6 Graduation    

• Thursday 8th December—

Early Years End of Year  

Assembly 

• Friday 9th December—

Primary Years End of Year 

Assembly 

• Wednesday 14th              

December—Orientation  

Session 2023 Classes 

• Thursday 15th   December—

Last Day of Term 4 

 

1..  From the Principal 

 

2..  From the Principal (cont), Important Dates 

 

3..  Student of the Week Awards, Frog Spotters 

 

4..  School Uniform Policy 

 

5..  School Uniform Policy (cont) 

 

6..  Extra Curriculum Activities, Sports Day, OSHC, 

      School Holiday Office Hours 

 

7..  Durack Life Skills 

 

8..  Interoception 

 

9..  School Run 4 Colour Thank you 

 

10.. School Canteen 

 

  

 

What You Will Find Inside 

plain black shorts, skirts or skorts, in a loose-fitting style, without pictures, 
patterns or edgings and the length to reach student fingertips when hands are laid along the thigh. Shorts, 
skirts and skorts with the Durack School logo are available for purchase from the school office and will be 
compulsory from 2024. Long pants in a loose-fitting style, without pictures, patterns or edgings are part of 
the school uniform. Students are not to wear denim or leggings. 

contact your child's teacher, approach us directly or contact us via email ,                                      
durack.school@educat ion.nt.gov.au  

 
Wishing you all a GREAT week.

Kind regards  
Cindy McLaren 



Student Of The Week 

Frog Spotters Awards 

Marli 

 &  

Zeph 

YOU HAVE BEEN  

FROGSPOTTED!!! 

Congratulations for doing the 

right thing at Assembly 

Chelsea Campbell 

Ellie Handley 

Breanna Schoch 

Ellie Gordon 

Cruz Butt 

Savannah O’Brien Xavier 

Bree Sibenaler 

Zoe McMahon 

Alexis Monahan Roberts 

Elii Bell 

Renee Norris 

 

Mark O’Connor 

Maybelle Wood 

Katara Sullivan 

Ryder Routley 

Lucas O’Connor 

Ian Hong 

Abigail William 

Harper Goulding 

Atarah Geo 

Willow Bell 

Hannah Gregory 

Maisie Miller 

Brodie Cameron 

Bella Berry 

Jac Cleary 

Aylah  

Sage Chibweza 

Axel Albury 

Jamie 

Aras Sharma 

Sophie Shellback 

Evie 

Meru Hidayat 



School Uniform Policy 

 

The wearing of a school uniform by students is a compulsory requirement of the NT Department of 
Education (DoE). The Durack School Uniform and Dress Code Policy has been established after  
consultation with key stakeholders and has been formulated to meet the needs of students, their   
families and the school, in line with the DoE ‘Sun Safe Policy’ and ‘Uniform Dress Code’.  

The intention is to: 

• Promote equity, belonging and self-respect. 

• Contribute to the tone, pride and high expectations of the school. 

Be cost effective for parents and care givers. 

 

Shirts 

• Royal Blue Polo shirt, with embroidered Durack School logo and collar detail. 

• Argyle (Red), Lissadell (Green) and Ivanhoe (Yellow) sports shirts may be worn on the day when    
students are timetabled to participate in Physical Education and on Sports Day. They are not to be worn 
for excursions, special assemblies (awards, ANZAC Day), school photographs and occasions when      
students are representing Durack School. 

• Year 6 shirts may be worn by Year 6 students. They are not to be worn, for special assemblies 
(awards, ANZAC Day), school photographs (except for the Year 6 photo) and occasions when students 
are representing Durack School. Year 6 shirts may be worn on excursions from 2021 onwards. 

Shorts, Skirts and Skorts 
Plain black, in a loose-fitting style, without pictures, patterns or edgings and the length to reach      
student fingertips when hands are laid along the thigh. Shorts, skirts and skorts with the Durack 
School logo will be available for purchase from the school office from 2021 and will be compulsory 
from 2024. 

Dresses 
School Tartan. Length slightly above the knee. Bike pants or something similar should be worn      
underneath. 

Long Pants  
Plain Black, in a loose-fitting style, without pictures, patterns or edgings. No denim. No leggings. 

Jacket or Jumper  
Blue jackets with the Durack School logo will be available for purchase from the school office from 
2021. 

Hats  
Bucket hat including the Durack School logo, available for purchase from the school office. No hat, no 
play. Students without a school hat will be directed to areas within the school in line with the DoE ‘Sun 
Safe Policy’. 

Socks  
Plain black or white. 

 

 

 

 

  
DURACK SCHOOL 

STUDENT UNIFORM AND DRESS CODE POLICY 



Shoes  
Black or white, enclosed footwear appropriate for educational activities.  

Hair Accessories  

Hair longer than shoulder length should be tied back with appropriate hair accessories including: hair 
ties, scrunches and headbands that are neat and tidy (preferably in school colours). 

 

Jewellery 
The only items of jewellery permitted to be worn at school are: 

• medic alert bracelets 

• watches: Smart Watches are not to be worn at school 

studs or small hooped earrings 

Any other jewellery will be removed and must be collected from the school office by a parent. 

Other 

Makeup and nail polish are not permitted at school. 

Hair should not be coloured unless for special occasions such as crazy hair day. 

 

PARENT RESPONSIBILITIES 

 

Wearing of the school uniform is compulsory. When uniform guidelines are not met parents will be 
contacted by leadership.  

It is expected that parents will support the Durack Student Uniform and Dress Code Policy.  

 

UNIFORM AVAILABILITY 

Durack School shirts, shorts, skorts, dresses and jackets can be purchased at the school office.  

 

All clothing must be of clean and tidy appearance. Clothing in need of repair is not to be worn to 
school. 

 

Date Ratified by Durack School Board: 19 November, 2020 

 

Review date: November, 2023 



Extra Curriculum Activities 

Durack School offers an exciting Durack Extras Program. This innovative and holistic program is designed 
to enhance classroom learning by expanding the curriculum and helping children develop new skills and 
interests. The program provides students with the opportunity to challenge themselves, enhance their 
learning and achieve in a variety of contexts. 

Sports Day 

Outside School Hours Care 

Monday 19 December 2022 till Tuesday 3 January. Please mark 
these dates on your calendar. 

School Holiday Office Hours 

A reminder that the School Office will be closed from 26th 

September and will reopen Monday 10th October.  





Interoception Talk 



School Run 4 Colour 



School Canteen 

The Canteen is opened  

Wednesday, Thursday and Friday  

Lunch time Only  

for over the Counter sales.   

A range of home baked goodies are   
available. 


